
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

In Support of Sylvia Boykin 

 

 

 

 

November 16, 2015 

 

To Who It May Concern, 

 

I am writing this letter in support of Sylvia Boykin, OC3555. My wife Deb and I hope this will 

somehow be of great benefit to Sylvia in obtaining Parole for her sometime in the near future.  

     

We have known Sylvia for over 2 years now. We came to know her through fellow members of the 

church of Christ of which we are all members. She became a member of the Lord's church many years ago. 

As Sylvia acknowledges, in the years after that and prior to her incarceration she had not been faithful to 

the Lord in any meaningful way. Her incarceration has allowed her to have a lot of time to reflect on the 

many bad decisions she has made in her life. Sylvia has often expressed how grateful she is that God 

through Jesus is a loving and forgiving God. She has expressed many times her remorse for the things she's 

done and the sorrow she has caused other people.  

 

Because of her repentant attitude, she has dedicated a large portion of her life behind bars to 

improving herself spiritually so that she could help others who have found themselves in the same situation 

as herself. She has spent a large portion of her time studying the Bible so that she might become the person 

that Jesus, her Lord and Savior, desires her to become. Sylvia has allowed God's word to truly transform 

her into the kind of person that God can now use in His service. Because of this, We believe Sylvia can and 

will be a great force for good as she allows God to continue to use her in His service if she were to be 

granted parole at this time in her life.  

 

My wife and I continue to visit with Sylvia several times a month and to support her a little 

financially. We are never disappointed with the loving and kind disposition she exhibits during our visits. 

Her change is real. Her heart’s desire to live like God wants her to live is real.  

     

My wife and I would like to humbly ask that you would allow Sylvia to have another chance at life 

on the outside of prison. As people who are now retired, we would be able to help Sylvia in any way 

needed to re-acclimate herself to society. She would have lots of church family also helping her in every 

way possible.  

     

Your decision to grant her Parole would not disappoint.  

    

Thank you again for giving her strong consideration for this request. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Doug and Debbie Bullington 

 



 

 



 

 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 

  



 

  



 

 

  



 


